
It is time for our veterinary clients/patients to see our updated exam rooms!  
 
Starting July 6th, we are bringing clients back to the exam rooms! 
 
Our rooms are a wonderful size, but we ask for one client per exam room (we know this is not always 
ideal…but we want to start slowly), one veterinarian and one veterinary technical assistant.  
 
If you are not vaccinated, please wear a mask during the visit.  
 
We are very excited! 

 
 

 


